
Get involved in an international exchange! 

 
The District-to-District (D2D) Committee solicits applications for the 

proposed late October/early November 2025 visit by District 6110 Rotarians 

to Chile. In late April 2026, when the District 4355 team from southern Chile 

visit 6110, we will be looking for hosts.  
 

The D2D is a wonderful opportunity to engage with 

Rotarians from southern Chile. The Chilean Rotarians will 
provide room and board in their homes, and many 

activities. The team will do activities and attend 

meetings as a group and do most things together. The 

schedule is very fast-paced as the District 4355 
Rotarians want the team to see and do many things, and 

many clubs want the team to visit them. The key to a 

successful experience is flexibility and the ability to 

adapt. Some knowledge of Spanish is a tremendous 

asset, as the meetings are conducted in Spanish and 
many of the Rotarians do not speak English. Each 

member of the team will give a presentation to the clubs 

in Spanish. The duration of the trip is approximately 15 

days. 
 

The deadline for applications (below) is July 12th, 

2025, and interviews will be held at the District 6110 

office at 8209 E 63rd Place in Tulsa on July 26th, 2025, 
beginning at 10 a.m. You will be notified of your 

interview time. If you have any questions, do not 

hesitate to contact the committee chair, Lisa Engel, at (918) 409-4282 or e-

mail LisaD2DChair@yahoo.com. 
 

 

D2D Team Member Application 

 

D2D Pamphlet Side A 
 

D2D Pamphlet Side B 
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https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/6110/Downloads/0/D2D%20Committee/D2D%20TeamMember%20Application%20fillable%2020251-1.pdf
https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/6110/Downloads/0/D2D%20Committee/D2D%20Pamphlet%20Side%20A11%202025.pdf
https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/6110/Downloads/0/D2D%20Committee/D2D%20Pamphlet%20side%20B11%202025.pdf

